
From: Archie
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Ref. Group A 20019732 - Beacon Hill Land Limited
Date: 18 April 2019 18:14:30

Dear Sir/Madam
 

Thank you for your letter dated 11th April 2019.  I represent Beacon Hill Land Limited, A Tier One
Landowner.  In accordance with the examination timetable, I am writing to notify you that I wish
to speak on behalf of my client at a Compulsory Acquisition Hearing, as well as possibly Issue
Specific Hearings and an Open Floor Haring.  Furthermore, I suggest the following sites be
included within the EXA’s itinerary for the Accompanied Site Inspections:
 

The section of the existing Allington Track over which the permanent acquisition of rights
is proposed (ref.11-25)
The area which is proposed to be permanently acquired to create a new highway for the
diverted Allington Track (ref. 11-28)
The length of byway AMES1 over which the permanent acquisition of rights is proposed,
including the adjacent tumulus (ref.11-08)

 
Yours faithfully,
Archie Read MRICS
Office:     +44 (0)1722 442494

    
Countryside Solutions   9 Scots Lane   Salisbury   SP1 3TR   United Kingdom
The entire content of this email is confidential and solely for the use of the person or entity to whom it is addressed
and may contain material which is privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient please delete it from your
system and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised use, copying or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful.  Any
attachments contained within this message have been checked for viruses,  but you should virus-check them before
opening.
 

ü Consider your responsibility to the environment - think before you print!
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